
Texas Chefs Association 
Chapter Meeting Minutes    
Rio Grande Valley Chapter 
 
Meeting Date: February 11, 2020 
Meeting Time: 5:15 pm – 7:33 pm  
Meeting Place: Salome on Main 
   1409 N Main St. 
   McAllen, Texas 78501 
 
Meeting Called to Order by:  Director: Chef JoAnna Martinez 
     South Texas College Instructor 
 
Recognize Host:    Salome on Main 
Insure Roster/Quorum:    Larry Delgado, Delgado Collective 
     Yesenia Martinez, STC 
     Maria Luna, STC 
     Angel Vasquez, DNHS/STC 
     Stephen Trummel, Tax Solutions 
     Maria Hernandez, Mission Restaurant 
Supply 
      
 
Introduce Guest:   Dulce Longoria, DNHS 
     Melissa Guerra 

Martin Solis, DNHS  
Emmanuel Ramirez, DNHS 
Lenny Garcia, DNHS 
Dagoberto Garza III, DNHS  
Robert Torres, Hobart 
Michelle Arevalo      

Recognize the Excused:  Nadia Casaperalta, STC 
     Doug O’Neal 
      
      



Treasurer’s Report:  
Stephen Trummel discussed current balance expenses at $7,2596.60. 
Mentioned the current board has revised bank documents and that the 
chapter is in great standing.  
 
 
Director’s Report: 
Chef JoAnna Martinez thanked all who were in attendance and expressed 
her enthusiasm to be the new Director of the Rio Grande Valley Chapter. 
She introduced the new members, those visiting from out of town, and her 
expectations for the Rio Grande Valley chapter.   
 
Committee Reports: 

Education: 
Chef Nadia Casaperalta- South Texas College Culinary Arts Instructor 
Chef Nadia was unable to attend due to current courses.  
 

Membership: 
Chef Doug O’Neal – unable to attend. 
Chef JoAnna Martinez updated the number of enrollment and ensured 
members that although the organization is gaining students and associates 
in the field, it is not about where they are from but that students are the 
future for those in the industry and that this organization is a family. We are 
all here to help each other out.  

 
Old Business: 
 A. Holiday’s 
 B. Chapter P&L Statement 
 C. Additional Board Positions: Secretary and Student Ambassador  
 
New Business 

A. Where are we? 
 B. Fund Raising 
 C. Community Outreach 
 D. Meeting Sites 
 
Round Table: 



Chef Larry Delgado brought up the nominations for the yearly awards and 
nominations and passing did take place. Chef JoAnna Martinez mentioned 
the chapter made a donation to fellow member Michael Hyman. She spoke 
words of encouragement that the chapter is beginning a new year and that 
the chapter will be focusing on membership and growing the chapter 
 
Adjournment  

Motion from the floor made by: Director Chef JoAnna Martinez  
Motion seconded by:   Chef Larry Delgado 
Call for a vote on Adjourning the Meeting:  5:52 pm 

Motion to Adjourn Meeting   Was: Carried  
 
Next Meeting:  

March 10, 2020 
5:00 pm 

The Centennial Club  
1410 Austin Ave. McAllen, TX 78501 

 

 
 


